Senate Environment, Communications, Information Technology & the Arts Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Communications, Information Technology and the Arts

National Museum of Australia
Estimates Hearings the 10th and 11th of February 2003
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Question: 163

Topic: Secondment of Staff to other Institutions
Hansard Page: ECITA 155

Senator Lundy asked:

Could you take it on notice to have a look so I can get a comprehensive response to that. (Referring to the number of staff who over the past 12 months have been seconded to other institutions or elsewhere outside the Museum).

Answer: 

The number of staff who were on secondment or placement in the past twelve months totals six (6). The institutions in which the employees were seconded/placed were:

· One staff member (APS5) to Australian War Memorial (temporary movement-salary paid by AWM)

· One staff member (Senior Executive Service) to Australian National University (joint project—salary part paid by each agency)

· One staff member (APS6) to Senate (on retention placement-salary paid by NMA)

· One staff member to National Gallery of Australia (temporary transfer-salary paid by NGA. Transferred substantively to NGA from 2 December 2002)

· One staff member (APS6) to Torres Strait Regional Authority (temporary movement-salary paid by TSRA)

· One staff member (APS2) to National Portrait Gallery (temporary movement-salary paid by NPG)

Outcome 1, Output 1.2 





Question: 166

Topic: Information and Technology Review
Hansard Page: ECITA 157

Senator Faulkner asked:

Thanks for that; that would be helpful. (in response to Ms Casey’s offer to provide information of who was on the information and communication technology review panel).

Answer: 

The membership of the steering committee comprised:

· Mr Chris Cheah—Chair (Chief General Manager—Telecommunications, DCITA)

· Ms Dawn Casey (Director, National Museum of Australia)

· Ms Sharon Brown (Council Member, National Museum of Australia)

· Dr Mike Green (Head of Engineering, Australian National University)

· Dr Robin Hirst (Director, Programs, Research and Collections, Melbourne Museum)

· Mr Tom Kennedy (Managing Director, Beyond Online)

· Dr Stephen Foster (General Manager, Content Development and Technology, National Museum of Australia)

· Ms Freda Hanley (General Manager, Collections and Corporate Services)

· Dr Darryl McIntyre (General Manager, Children’s Programs and Content Services)

Outcome 1, Output 1.1 





Question: 167

Topic: National Museum of Australia – Review of Exhibition Labels
Hansard Page: ECITA 159

Senator Faulkner asked:

So I am asking Ms Casey now: could that report please be tabled at the committee?

Answer: 

A copy of the report is attached.
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Question: 168

Topic: Review of Exhibition Text Labels 

Hansard Page: 160

Senator Faulkner asked:

Was Professor Davison paid for the provision of that report?
Answer:

No.

Professor Davison was, however, paid for other expert advisory work. See response to Question on Notice No. 169.
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Question: 169

Topic: Expert Advisers
Hansard Page: 160

Senator Faulkner asked:

Were the four panel members we spoke of – Davison, Bolton, Mulvaney and Saunders – paid for that role?

Answer:

Yes.

Professor Mulvaney was paid separately, receiving a nominal one-off payment.
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Question: 171

Topic: National Museum of Australia Content Review Panel Membership 
Hansard Page: ECITA 162

Senator Faulkner asked: 

So Mr Staley raised that with the Board prior to to talking to the minister? Could we check?

Answer:  

The National Museum of Australia advises that a subsequent check of Council records has revealed that Mr Staley first reported the matter to the Council at its meeting on 1 November 2002, after he had discussions with the Minister.
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